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The F4 Mygale in opening F1 Grand Prix 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Life of Formula 4 - July 2017 

  
                     2016-2017 F4 Nacam Championship                                        2016-2017 F4 South East Asia Championship 

 
Whilst the enthusiasm of young drivers from Karting for the F4 continues to grow throughout the world, 
this last category takes on a new dimension this year by becoming the opening event at some of the 
forthcoming Formula 1 Grand Prix’s. 
 

In addition to offering a great show in terms of racing, and 
attracting young generations' interest in the single-seater 
series, these events will allow the young drivers of F4 to 
live their dream more closely by rubbing shoulders with 
their idols 'a weekend. 
                                                                                                                                                                       

More and more countries with F1 drivers want to have F4 
championships in order to promote the car to young talent 
and allow them to acquire their first points for the FIA 
super license. 
 
Our F4 Mygale will therefore be present on October 1st in Sepang in opening of the Grand Prix of 
Malaysia and on October 29 in Mexico in opening of the Grand Prix of Mexico. 
 

 

 


